
Effective immediately I am issuing a burn ban for any open burning in Shelby and Greenfield. 

We are at a high fire danger without any rain in the forecast and high winds we will be at a very 

high in hours.  All burn permits issued are now void at this time. You may request permit again 

once the ban is off.  Thank you. 
 


